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Question: 

a) When will DHS put a new enterprise bargaining offer to DHS staff? 

b) What productivity offsets are now being considered? 

c) Will the new offer match the productivity offsets? 

d) Noting that the offer has been rejected by staff twice, does DHS have a ‘plan b’? Please 

provide details of the strategy to finalise the EBA bargaining process. 

e) In relation to the rejected offer, please provide details of the cost savings associated with 

each aspect of the offer. 

 

Answer: 

a) A proposed Enterprise Agreement cannot be put to a staff vote until bargaining has 

concluded.  

b) The department is required to meet the productivity requirements of the Workplace 

Bargaining Policy 2015 by ensuring that a proposed Enterprise Agreement does not 

include clauses that restrict the agency’s ability to operate efficiently and effectively. 

c) The department will ensure that a proposed Enterprise Agreement is affordable and meets 

the productivity requirements of the Workplace Bargaining Policy 2015. 

d) The department will continue to bargain in good faith consistent with the Fair Work 

Act 2009. 

e) The department’s proposal put to staff in February 2016 was affordable within the 

department’s budget and met the productivity requirements of the Workplace Bargaining 

Policy 2015. 

 

 

 

 

 


